
Ozan Sahin:Hello, welcome to NCPH Intersessional Meeting! My name is Ozan and I will be monitoring 
this chat room. 
  Ozan Sahin:Please kindly note that remote participants are considered to be observers in the NCPH 
Intersessional meeting. You may still post comments or questions in the chat box but they will not be 
read out loud by the remote participation manager. On the other hand, in-room participants may bring 
these questions or comments forward during the discussion. 
  Ozan Sahin:All chat sessions are being archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of 
Behavior: https://meetings.icann.org/en/expected-standards-behavior 
  Lori Schulman:It is Guidelines for Good Faith  Conduct in Entering into Discussions to Remove ICANN 
Board Members 
  Mary Wong:As Steve just noted, the next Work Stream 2 plenary call will take place on 7 February at 
0500 UTC. 
  Steve DelBianco:Mary -- I was noting the JURISDICTION group call, which is 19 UTC on 7-Feb 
  Mary Wong:Oops sorry Steve! 
  Anne Aikman-Scalese (IPC):Agree there should be gender diversity in the Ombudsperson office. 
  Anne Aikman-Scalese (IPC):Agree with Stephanie on this.  THEY - more than one OMbudsperson - 
should report to an independent panel. 
  Ozan Sahin:This is the end of the Workstream 2 Discussion. Thanks for joining! We are now moving 
onto the final discussion of 2018 NCPH Intersessional Meeting 
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